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☼October Ladies Luncheon ☼ 

Date:  Thursday, October 12, 2022 

Place:  North Shore Restaurant 

Time:  11:30 a.m. Social; 12 p.m. Lunch 

Cost:  $20 per person, includes tax & tip, beverage 

(choice of iced tea, soda, coffee), & dessert 

Menu: 

1. Crab Salad in a Tomato, on a bed of lettuce 

w/buttered garlic toast 

2. Clubhouse Melt – turkey, bacon, tomato, 

swiss, cheddar, mayo on cranberry wheat 
bread w/fries 

3. French Dip -Shaved Prime Rib on Hoagie 

Bun w/Au Jus on the side w/fries 

Please RSVP by Sunday, October 8 at 4:00 p.m. to 

WENDY CRARY. Call or text: to 608-697-6781. If 
you need to cancel, please contact Wendy 
before Wednesday.  All orders will be 
submitted to Chad on Wednesday.).Hostesses 
are Sandy Blankenheim, Walda Wood, and 
Wendy Crary                  

SREA: The October Monthly Meeting is 

scheduled for Monday, October 9 2023, at 6:00 

p.m., in the Fellowship Hall at the Bethlehem 
Lutheran Church. The church is located at W8267 

Hwy 33 East, Portage. The November Meeting is 

Monday, November 13, at 6 p.m at the church. 

There is no meeting in December, January, or 

February. For more information, please visit 

www.saddleridgeestates.net. 

The Forest: Check the website for information 
at www.theforestassociation.com 
 

SRA: The October SRA Board Meeting is Monday, 

October 16, at 10:00 a.m., at the Clubhouse at Saddle 

Ridge. Please note the time and location change for 

this meeting.  In November, we will meet on ZOOM.  

A link will be sent out prior to the meeting. There will be 

No December meeting. For updates and other 

information check www: saddleridgeassociationltd.com 

 

☼☼☼ Directory Changes/News☼☼☼ 

If you recently moved into Saddle Ridge or                                   

changed your address or phone number, contact 

Dan Steeger at steegerdan@gmail.com 

☼☼Food Drive for Portage Pantry☼☼ 

Donate at the Saddle Ridge Clubhouse on October 

13, 14, 15, & 16. Special needs this year include 

boxed cereal reg and hot, boxed meals (potatoes, 

stuffing, rice etc.) The pantry also needs bagged 
rice, peanut butter, jelly, juices, cake mixes, 

shampoo, conditioners, deodorant, toothpaste, 

toothbrushes, bar soap, toilet paper & laundry 

soap. All items must be unopened and sealed. 

Please give cash or checks to the clubhouse staff or 

volunteers. Your donations provide basic essentials 
for local people. Questions? Contact M Druce, D 

Krueger, C & S Letourneaux, D & D Roe, or R & G 

Smick.   

            ☼☼ Deck Fund Update ☼☼ 

We continue to add to the Deck Fund with a new total of 

$12,881.14 in the secure account.  We will recycle 

aluminum cans one more time before the end of 

December.  Thank you to all who bring their empty cans 

in a sealed plastic bag to the collection area at the Saddle 

Ridge Restaurant overflow parking lot.  Thanks to Gerry 

Hutzler, Steve Letourneaux and Dick Roe for transporting 

the cans to the recycle center. And we really appreciate 

the free use of the Marina trailer!! 

Submitted by Claire Letourneaux 

  ☼☼Annual Memorial Golf Outing News☼☼  

Thank you to everyone who golfed, donated and 
volunteered for the Annual Memorial Golf Outing,Aug. 25. 
We hope you will plan on joining us again next year for our 
8th Annual Memorial Golf Outing on Friday, August 23, 
2024. With your help, we raised $6000; $3000 each to 
ADRC & Agrace Hospice. You can find a thank you from 
both organizations on their FaceBook Pages. A special 
“Thank You” to the committee members who helped plan 
this & made it fun for you: Joel Hammermeister, Sue & 
Dave plank, Sid Ashworth, & Jeanne Turner. Also, thanks 
to ADRC, Agrace, State Farm Insurance – Jim Miller (free 
drink & games) & Rita & George Smick for helping on the 
course.       Sincerely, Mari Guckenberger 

 

http://www.theforestassociation.com/


       ☼☼Fun League News☼☼ 

Thanks to Margie Druce, Ruth Larson, Gin Manthey, & 
Melva Quirk, the D.J. for hosting the August party. All who 
attended had fun and made the annual event successful 
once again. Thanks as well to Dan Steeger for managing 
the league all summer. 

   ☼☼Bingo at the S.R. Clubhouse☼☼ 

On October 12, Bingo will be held at the Saddle Ridge 
Clubhouse.  Purchase your card at 5:30 p.m., and Bingo 
will begin at 6:30 p.m. 

Garbage Recycle Pickup on October 11th & Oct. 25 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                       

 ☼☼☼November Ladies Luncheon☼☼☼ 

Date: Thursday, November 9 

Place: The Clubhouse at Saddle Ridge 

Time: 11:30 a.m. Cocktails; 12 p.m. Lunch 

Cost:  $20.00 per person, includes beverage (tea, coffee, 
soda), dessert, tax, and gratuity 

Please RSVP by Sunday, November 5.  

Text: Brenda Joswiak at 715-559-1834, or Lynn McCarthy 
at 307-321-321-8267. 

Hosts: Barbie Neuman & Linda Ehlert 

Menu:  1. Two pieces of broasted chicken w/garlic     
mashed potatoes 

         2. Turkey, cranberry, & brie sandwich w/mixed 
greens 

         3. Harvest cobb salad w/bacon, ham, roasted 
butternut squash, apples & dried cranberries 

Please note all orders are placed to the venue in advance. 
If you need to cancel, please notify Lynn 48 hours in 
advance to avoid having to pay for your meal. Thank you 
for your consideration. 

☼ Craft Sale at Saddle Ridge Clubhouse☼ 

Date:  Saturday, November 18, 2023 

Time:  9:00 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

Please join us and get a start on your Christmas shopping 
and decorating. We have several new vendors this year, so 
stop in and see what’s new. 

                

☼☼ Fall Football at Saddle Ridge Marina☼☼ 
 
There will be a Fall Football Tailgate Party at Marina 
Pavilion on October 22, at 2 p.m. The game starts at 
3:25.  BYOB and a dish to pass.  More details later. 
 

     ☼☼☼Front Entrance Flowers☼☼☼ 
Thank you to all the volunteers who helped with planting 
and watering the flowers.  Everyone appreciates the 
beautiful front entrance flowers.  They wouldn’t have 
survived the dry season without the daily drink.  Thanks 
to Jo Dodd, Ann Finley, Melva Quirk, Pat Greven, Beth & 
Roger Esser, Phyllis Henley, Linda Ehlert, Brenda 
Joswiak, and Mari Guckenberger. 
 

     ☼☼☼Recycling Aluminum Cans☼☼☼ 
Please remember to take tied aluminum cans to the golf 
course overflow parking area collection spot soon.  
Before too long, they will be taken to the recycling center.          
It will be the last trip until spring 2024.  We are still 
saving for a deck to be added to the clubhouse.   
Thanks everyone, Claire & Steve Letourneaux 
 

New Change of Address Guidelines from USPS 
 
After a change of address is filled out, permanent or 
temporary (Snow Birds), you will receive a confirmation 
letter from the postal service with instructions to bring the 
letter & ID to any local post office to verify your identity.  
There is a 20 day deadline to bring in your ID & 
verification letter to complete your temporary or 
permanent change of address.  If this is not completed, 
the change of address will not go through the US Postal 
System.  All ID’s must be current.  Expired ID’s will not 
be approved.  Any questions, please contact the Portage 
Post Office at 608-742-5595. 
 

                        
 ☼☼Portage Area Community Theatre☼☼ 
 
The Sound of Music will be presented on November 9 – 
19 at the Portage Center for the Arts. 
 

 ☼Free CommunityThanksgiving Dinner☼ 
 
Date:  November 23, 2023 
Time:  11 a.m to 1 p.m 
Location:  St. Mary’s School Gym at 309 W. Cook St. 
 
To make a reservation, call 608-742-6998. Pie donations 
will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Garbage Recycle Pickup on November 8th & Nov. 22 
 
Deer Tales Editor for October & November is Dixie 
Roe;  December & January Deer Tales Editor is Mari 
Guckenberger.  Email her at ggucken@gmail.com 
                                         


